Pamela McBride

I thoroughly support the heat illness and injury prevention regulation but would like to encourage
the inclusion of the requirement that cooling systems need to be fully functioning, that training for
emergency heat related illnesses be provided to employees so they can know how to properly care
for colleagues until emergency medical practitioners arrive. Thank you for putting this regulation in
place in an increasingly warming planet.



